Long Beach Memorial Medical Center Project June 7, 2005 City Council Meeting

Long Beach Memorial Medical Center

Dr. Byron Schweigert CEO Miller's Children's Hospital

Richard DeCarlo Senior Vice President of Operations, Miller Children's Hospital

Dr. Mel Marks Chief Administrative Officer, Miller Children's Hospital

Sapphos Environmental, Inc. (Environmental Consultant)

Marie Campbell, Principal

Environmental Subconsultants

Traffic: Linscott, Law and Greenspan - Richard Barretto

Air Quality: SCS Engineers - Ray Huff

Hazards, Soil Contamination: SCS Engineers - Mike Leonard

Health Risk Assessment: SCS Engineers - Paul Damian

Noise: VSA Associates - Mahabir Atwal

Hydrology: Moffat & Nichol - Ed Reyes